
The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District 

The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District will lower Jeffrey 

and Johnson lakes on Sunday and Monday (Oct. 11 and 12) to permit 

maintenance work on upstream facilities. 

The unplanned outage of hydroplants along Central’s Supply Canal will allow 

cabin-owners at Jeffrey Lake and Johnson Lake a window to perform repair 

and maintenance on shorelines or docks. 

Civil engineer Cory Steinke says he expects Jeffrey Lake to be about two 

feet lower and Johnson Lake around one foot lower than current levels over 

the two-day period. 

The lakes should return to normal levels by late next week. 

### 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 8, 2015 

News Release 

Contact: Holly Rahmann 

Public Relations Assistant 

Office: (308) 995-8601 

E-mail: hrahmann@cnppid.com 

415 Lincoln St. ♦ P.O. Box 740 ♦ Holdrege, NE  68949 ♦ (308) 995-8601 


